
Evergreen Elementary School 
An Oregon Title 1 School o f Merit 

520 W. River Road  Cave Junction, Oregon 97523  (541) 592-3136  Fax (541) 592-3186 
 
 
May 7, 2015 
 
Board Report for Evergreen Elementary School: May 2015 

Enrollment: 438 
With LBMS students: 447 
 
K- 21, 21, 22 = 64 students 
1st- 27, 27, 29 = 83 students 
2nd- 29, 29, 29 = 87students 
3rd- 20, 21, 22 = 63 students 
4th- 27, 26, 14(4/5 class) = 67 students 
5th- 31, 28, 15(4/5 class) = 74 students 
 
*Part Time Students from Lorna Byrne: 9 students (one Kindergarten, five 1st 
graders, two 2nd graders, and one 3rd grader) 
 
 
Thank you SMART !!!!!! : 
 
SMART (Start Making a Reader Today) is a program run strictly by volunteers in supporting 
our students and the development of their reading ability.  This year at Evergreen we focused on 
supporting our kindergarten students by making sure they had time to read with a volunteer at 
least 2 times a week for 30 minutes.  We are still looking for a few more volunteers, so please 
contact Evergreen if you have the time and would like to read with our kindergarteners.  This is 
a great opportunity for our kids to practice and enjoy reading with a valued community member.  
A special thanks needs to go to our new SMART Volunteer Coordinator, Dale Menard; she 
goes above and beyond to support our kids, volunteers, and Evergreen.  Since we started 
SMART in January, we have served 67 students, given away 254 books, and had 16 community 
volunteers who have volunteered 126.5 hours to date.   
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We truly appreciate and support the SMART Volunteers and program at Evergreen 
Elementary!!!!! 

THANKS for all you help in developing our young readers; one reader at a time!!!!! 
 
Fundrasing opportunities for Evergreen Elementary: 
 

The Evergreen Annual Jog-a-Thon will be held on May 14, 2015 from 8:30am- 
10:30am at the track behind the school. 
 
k/1 will be running from 8:35-9:05am 
2/3 will be running from 9:15-9:45am 
4/5 will be running from 9:55-10:25 
 
The funds we collect will be used for field trips, science inquiry, school spirit gear, 
student incentives, award programs, assemblies and a portion may be used for 
upgrades to our playground……. 
Please come out and join us in supporting our students during this Jog-a-Thon!!!! 
 
 
Thanks for all you do for our District!!!!!!! 
David Regal 
Principal 
Evergreen Elementary 


